The Gilbert and Sullivan Very Light Opera Company
Board Meeting

February 6, 2012


In Attendance:  Mary Gregory,  Barb Hovey,  Stephen Hage,  Richard Rames,  Wally Benbenek,  Shawn Holt


Meeting began at 7:00 pm, with Stephen Hage opening.

Discussed comp. tickets:  for whom, how many and which nights (as available):

30 tickets for Project Success
Emily – 2
Bob Neu – 2
Marina Liadova – 2
Laura Bidgood – 2
Mary Olson – 2
Pearlee -  2
Custodian  - 2
Pat at Lake Harriet United Methodist Church – 2
Ken and Harriet – 2
Judy Baldwin – 2
Paula Lee – 2
Larry – 2
Andy – 2

Discussed merchandise:  Mary Gregory will assemble a listing of it and have Richard Rames put it in an e-mail.

Discussed understudies:  It has been determined by Bob Neu and Marina Liadova that there will be no need for them.

Discussed props:  the prop cello is gone.  Richard Rames went to ACORN and couldn’t find it.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:25 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Shawn Holt
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